
Replacing filters

The ventilation unit’s filters should be replaced at least 
twice a year.

The filters should be replaced in the spring, before the air is 
filled with street dust and pollen as well as in the autumn, 
so that dirt and dust that has collected in the filter does 
not impair the ventilation.

The filters must be replaced more frequently if there is a 
great deal of dust in the air in the home or if there are 
many impurities in the outdoor air.

Only use original Swegon-filters in the unit. This is 
important, as filters with exactly the same appearance and 
size can have a completely different pressure loss and filter 
capacity.

The use of incorrect filters may result in the ventilation unit 
not working correctly and Swegon cannot be held responsi-
ble for any malfunctioning.

Watch the filter replacement videos and study the filter replacement guides for all Swegon CASA ventilation units, 
and order filters from the link below:

www.swegon.com

Instructions for filter replacement in 
ventilation units

Filter guide (pdf)Filter replacement (videos)

CASA Smart R3 L

https://serviceportal.swegon.com/fi//docs/FS_GUIDE
https://www.swegon.com/konsument/user-guides/
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https://www.swegon.com/konsument/user-guides/

